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U.S. Navy Announces USS Beloit Commissioning Date, Location 

 

October 21, 2024 – The USS Beloit will be commissioned in Milwaukee, Wis., on Saturday, 
November 23, 2024, the U.S. Navy announced today. 

The USS Beloit Commissioning Committee has been preparing for the Commissioning 
Week events. Over $400,000 has been raised, which will help support the costs of 
Commissioning Week activities and build a health legacy fund to serve the crew’s greatest 
needs. 

The legacy fund has already funded needs like Internet hotspots to improve connectivity 
while the littoral combat ship is docked in Marinette, Wis. 

Information about ticket requests for the commissioning will be shared soon. Visit 
www.ussbeloit.org to stay up to date with the latest commissioning news. Donations are still 
being accepted at www.ussbeloit.org. 
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